
KP pilot project for AO-4: 
Recommendation from the INTEGRAL Users Group 

  
 
The IUG recommends that the Galactic center region is designated as a 'key project' for 
AO4 with 1-2 Ms of time taken from the open time. The fact that ALL point sources in 
the Galactic Center region will be open for proposals should be prominently advertised in  
the AO4 documentation.  
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